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Pacific Coast Amateur Hockey Association
114 – 3993 Henning Drive
Burnaby, BC, V5C 6P7




To Whom it May Concern,




This letter is to confirm that we, ___________________________________________________________,

homestay parents of ________________________________________________________________________, 

are fully supporting  the above player to participate and play hockey with 

Semiahmoo Minor Hockey Association for the 2018/19 season.
 



Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 


Sincerely,









